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The $500 million program is funded by the Australian (80%) 

and South Australian (20%) governments over 10 years.  

What’s happening 

We are undertaking works to upgrade the Augusta Highway, between 

Fulham Road and Edinburgh Terrace, in Port Augusta as part of the 

Freight Highway Upgrade Program.  

These works will include the replacement of bridge expansion joints 

on the railway bridge. Expansion joints allow the bridge to naturally 

expand and contract without cracking, reducing strain on the structure 

and improving overall durability.  

How this affects you 

The Augusta Highway will remain open at all times 

To reduce impacts to traffic these works will be undertaken at night.  

 

During working hours speed and lane restrictions in place to ensure 

safety. Outside of working hours lane restrictions will be lifted. Speed 

restrictions will remain in place subject to onsite conditions.  

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained. Advance 

notice will be provided if temporary access restrictions are required.  

Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and observe 

onsite signage.  

We thank you for your patience while we undertake these critical 

infrastructure upgrades.  

When 

Monday 25 November 2024 
for approximately 1 week, 
weather permitting   

Hours of work 

Night Works  

Monday to Sunday  

From 7pm and 6am 

Where 

Augusta Highway railway 
bridge, adjacent to 
Nicholson Terrace, Port 
Augusta 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/FHUP 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improved road safety 
for all road users 

 

Improved freight 
productivity 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability  

We are improving safety and reliability on 
national freight routes. 


